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COVID-19 Special Procedures Note – 29 April 2022 
 

1. In view of the announcement by the Premier and the Minister for Health on 26 April 
2022, until further notice, the Commission is, effective from 29 April 2022, 
implementing the following procedures. 

 

Vaccination status 
 
2. All persons entering the Commission’s premises for a conciliation conference or a 

hearing, will no longer be required to provide proof of vaccination status. 
 

       Masks 
 

3. Subject to the directions of a presiding Commissioner at a conciliation conference 
or a hearing, all persons attending the Commission’s premises will no longer be 
required to wear masks. However, those persons who wish to continue to wear 
masks, are free to do so. 

 
Registry 
 
4. The Commission’s Registry remains open for business during normal hours. All 

persons attending the Registry to file documents or to attend to other matters, will 
no longer be required to provide proof of vaccination status or to use the QR code 
or paper-based system on entry. 
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